
NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 

Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”), the licensee of Station WUVN, Hartford, 

Connecticut, hereby wishes to advise the FCC that, pursuant to Section 73.3700(c)(1) of the 

Commission’s Rules, it complied with the consumer education requirements for its transition 

from operations on Channel 46 at Hartford, Connecticut, to Channel 47 at Hartford, Connecticut. 

In regard hereto, Entravision wishes to advise the Commission that it had intended to 

undertake the transition on December 15, 2017.  However, on December 14, 2017, it was advised 

by certain MVPDs in the Hartford DMA that, owing to internal communications problems, they 

were unable to complete the transition on December 15.  Entravision was requested by the 

MVPDs to cooperate with them and to change the transition date to December 31, 2017.  

Entravision, on December 15, 2017, commenced consumer education notifications advising of 

the new transition date.  Entravision submits that the less than 30 days of this notice is acceptable 

in this instance as it was necessitated by circumstances beyond Entravision’s control in the form 

of MVPDs that were unable to accommodate the December 15 transition date and requested 

additional time in which to complete their transition process.
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